## The University of Adeluide



Department of Geology

Adelnide South Australia

21st January, 1963.

Dr. H.B. Stenzel, P.O. Box 481, HOUSTON I, Texas U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Stenzel,

During my visit to Houston last year you very kindly offered to let me have for the Treatise of Invertebrate Paleontology the correct lages of Miss Rathbun's fossil crabs from the Gulf Coast. My work on the Decapod Crustacean part of the Treatise has now advanced sufficiently, so that I would like to ask you for a list of those lages which would be very welcome and would be suitably acknowledged.

I remember often, with great pleasure, our field excursion in Texas which I enjoyed very much. My students are using the foraminiferal material collected during the trip. I hope you will let me know when the Littig Section appears in print.

With best regards,

Sincerely yours

M.F. Alaessner.